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September Newsletter 
 

Keswick Ridge School 
166 McKeen Drive, Keswick Ridge, E6L 1N9 

(506) 363-4703 

Principal: Chris Roach 

Vice-Principal: Melissa Chetwynd 

 

Welcome Back! 

 

Start Time at KRS 

Our first bell rings at 7:55. Please ensure children arrive early 

enough to enter and get settled by 8:00 am. Our fabulous bus 

drivers would also like to remind parents to have students ready 

and waiting for their morning pick up times. At dismissal, we load 

bus students first, and then release our pick-up students. We ask 

that parents remain in their vehicles until busses have departed. 

Covid and Mask Use 

Just a friendly reminder that masks are mandatory on the bus for 

all students. Students should be arriving at school each day with 

two clean masks. They are not required on the playground, but 

must be worn in the classroom and all common areas (hallways, 

washrooms, etc.). Any student who arrives at school with two or 

more symptoms will be sent home as per EECD policy. Students 

with one symptom may remain at school but will be required to 

wear a mask at all times. 

PSSC 

All parents of students attending KRS are invited to join the PSSC. It 

is a great way for parents to get involved and work together with 

school staff to improve our school. No experience or special skills 

are required. If you are interested in becoming a part of the 

committee, please reach out to Mr. Roach 

(chris.roach@nbed.nb.ca) 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 30 

Orange Shirt Day 

 

 

 

Bussing information can be 

found at: 

https://asdwbp.nbed.nb.ca/ 

or by calling (506) 453-5454 

 

 

https://asdwbp.nbed.nb.ca/
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Friends of Keswick Ridge 

If you would like to help with Friends of Keswick 

Ridge (formerly Home and School) please 

reach out to Mrs. Chetwynd 

(melissa.chetwynd@nbed.nb.ca). You can 

also visit the Friends of Keswick Ridge 

Facebook page for more information 

Visitors 

As a precaution, we are not allowing visitors to 

enter the building without an appointment. To 

make an appointment please contact your 

child’s teacher or the main office at (506) 363-

4703 

Communication 

Don’t forget that we communicate regularly 

through both our Keswick Ridge School 

Facebook page as well as our website:  

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/KeswickRidge/Pages/default.aspx 

 

 

 

 

School Cash Online 

Fees can be paid online at: 

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com 
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